
Raymond High School Parent Council Meeting March 2, 2018 

In Attendance:  
Principal Todd Heggie 
Council Members: Tammy Hill, Lisa Kramps, Gary Hamon, Tracey Heggie, Linda Steed, Connie Shurtz, 
Christal Bevans 
Parents: Kim Coon 
 

1. Student Council Report: Tanner Reeve and Kadee Evans 
 Next week are basketball zones  
 Spirit week 
 Whiteout basketball games senior night 

 
Grad Update:  

 Emails, paperwork for grad money.  
o Needs to be an email list so parents now what is going on and what is the last day that it needs 

in by 
 Discussion on details of grad night happenings 
 Invite peace officers to grad party? No tolerance of drugs or alcohol 
 June 28th will be party  

o Discussed alternative options if weather is unfavorable: tents, buildings  
 
2. Mr. Heggie 

 Concern brought up about "crush" event at Valentine's day, seems to encourage exclusion 
o Option to participate in crush pop for a crush some got lots some got none  
o Discussion on evaluating its success for next year 

 Every girl got a flower and every boy got a chocolate bar 
 
3. Tammy Hill 

 Bill 24 discussion on principal responsibilities  
 Are principals directly responsible for any groups? All groups? 

o eg. volleyball, show choir, debate, basketball, anti-stress, gsa, etc. clubs  
o With these are the activities that are happening & upcoming updated for all? in all clubs? 

 Maybe a newsletter stating what all are doing communication is key from the start  
 Something to be discussed further 

 
Report from divisional meeting 

 New Westwind branding taking place fill out surveys & have your say 
 Outcome based assessment reports reviewed and discussion on how to have them work best for all 
 Test retake and individual teacher reports discussed  
 Discussion on ASCA conference coming up (Apr 20-22 in Edmonton) and sessions to focus on while there 

 
Next Meeting April 13, 2018 9:30  


